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1.1.3 Teachers Participation(2016-2017) 

Role Date of Nomination 
Name Subject Department 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 

02-03-2017 METALLURGY AND 
MATERIAL SCIENCE 

ME Rajeeve K Mohan 

Setting of question 

papers for PG programs 
02-03-2017 INDUSTRIAL 

ENGINEEERING Aneesh kS ME 

INTEGRATED 
MATERIAL 
MANAGEMENT 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affliating 

University 

02-03-2017 
ME Aneesh KS 

TOTAL QUALITY 

MANAGEMENT 

Design and Development 

of Curriculum for PG 
02-05-2017 ME Aneesh KS 

ENGINEERING 
GRAPHICS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
18/01/2017 |ME Hariprasad K.S 

AUTOMOBILE 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
ME 15/01/2017 

Mr. Arun Jose 

GAS DYNAM 
JET PROPULSION 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating8 

University 

S AND 
ME 15/01/2017 

Mr. Jishnu M 

HEAT AND MASS 

TRANSFER 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
ME 18/01/2017 

|.Mr. Benphil C Mathew 

MECHANICS OF 

SOLIDS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
ME 14/12/2017 Mr. Sammon Korah 

GINEERIN 

Registered dfice: Mangalam Complex. Pq No.3, S.H Mount, Kottayam. Kerala-686006, Ph:+91-481-2563024eo 
pRiN 



DESIGN OF MACHINE 
ELEMENTS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 

Mr Albert Mathew ME 
18/01/2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

|University 

Mr.Tinu Thomas INDUSTRIAL SAFETY ME 18/01/2017 

PRODUCTION 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the afiliating 

University 

Mr.Tinu Thomas ME 18/01/2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 

Mr Manoj Balu V B FLUID MECHANICS ME 18/01/2017 

ENGINEERING 
GRAPHICS 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating8 

University 

Mr. Leneesh N Gopal ME 15/02/2017 

ENGINEERING 
GRAPHICs 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Mr. Leneesh N Gopal ME 15/05/2017 

DYNAMICs OF Mr. Abu Thomas Cherian MACHINARY 
Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

|University 
ME 18/01/2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
ME 18/01/2017 Mr. Subim George MatheINDUSTRIAL SAFETY 

REFRIGERATION AND 
AIR CONDITIONING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
ME 18/01/2017 Mr.Binny Kuriakose 

IC ENGINES AND 

COMBUSTION 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
18/01/2017 ME Vipin Mathew 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
ME 25/05/2017 Vipin Mathew THERMODYNAMICS 



INDUSTRIAL 
ENGINEEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
25/05/2017 Suresh S M 

sUPPLY CHAIN 
MANAGEMENT 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
25/01/2017 Suresh S ME 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
25/05/2017 Bindu Divakar FLUID MECHANICS ME 

AUTOMOBILE 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
18/01/2017 Bincu Divakar ME 

DESIGN OF MACHINE 
ELEMENTS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 

Harikrishnan A R ME 18/01/2017 

COMPUTER AIDED 
DESIGN 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

|University 

Shaiju Mohan ME 25/05/2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 

Mr Saratchandran K G THERMODYNAMICS ME 25/05/2017 

DYNAMICs OF 
MACHINARY 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating Mr. Ajith Kurian Baby ME 18/01/2017 

University 

HYDRAULICS 
MACHINES 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

|University 
Mrs Shifa Sulaiman ME 25/05/2017 

HEAT AND MASS 
TRANSFER 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Mr. VipinrajAR ME 25/05/2017 

COMPUTER AIDED 
DESIGN 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 

Mr. Mahesh S Kumar ME 25/05/2017 



DYNAMICs OF 
MACHINARY 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 

25/05/2017 
Mr. Anoop A Pilai ME 

BASICS OF 
MECHANICAL 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 

25/05/2017 
MrJacob C Joy ME 

ENGINEERING 
GRAPHICS 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 

18/01/2017 
Mr Anoop SR ME 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 

24/01/2017 
Mr.Arun Jose Tom MECHANIcs OF FLUIDS ME 

BASICS OF 
MECHANICAL 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affliating 

University 
Mr.Arjun MS ME 25/05/2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Dr. Nidhish Mathew NidhiTHERMODYNAMICS ME 25/05/2017 

ADVANCED 
Dr. Nidhish Mathew Nidhi| MANUFACTURING 

PROCESS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
ME 28/05/2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Mr. Prakash T MECHANICS OF FLUIDs|ME 18/01/2017 

04EE 6301 Power 
Electronic Devices & 
Circuits 

Setting of question 
papers for UG/PG 

programsS 
Mr.Benny KK ME 11-09-2016 

04 EE 6602 Embedded 
Controllers for Power 

ConverterS 

Seting of question 

papers for UG/PG 

programs 
Dr. TD Subash ME 11-09-2016 

04 EE 6432 High VoltageEEE 
DC Transmission 

Setting of question 
papers for UG/PG 

programs 
Mr.Rahul P 11-09-2016 

GINEE 
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04 EE 6302 Switched 
EEE Mode Power Converters 

|Setting of question 

papers for UG/PG 

programs 

11-09-2016 
Ms Jeepa KJ 

04EE6405 Power SystemEEE 
Operation & Control 

Setting of question 

papers for UG/PG 

programs 

11-09-2016 
Ms.Liva Alias 

04 EE 7503 Industrial 
Control Electronics 

|Setting of question 

papers for UG programs 
11-09-2016 

Ms.Aju Thomas EEE 

04EE6403 Computer 
Ms.Meera Rose Cherian Applications in Power 

Systems 

|Setting of question 

papers for UG/PG 

programns 

11-09-2016 
EEE 

04 EE 6444 FACTS & 

Power Quality 

Setting of ques 

papers for UG/PG 

programsS 

Ms.Shoma Mani EEE 11-09-2016 

04 EE 6200 Electric Drive EFF 
System 

|Setting of question 

papers for UG/PG 

programs 

11-09-2016 |Ms.Priya S P 

04 GN 6001 Research 

Methodology 

Setting of question 
papers for UG/PG 

programs 
Ms.Neeba Sabu EEE 11-09-2016 

Design and Development 
of Curriculum for Add 
on/ certificate/ Diploma 
Courses 

LATEX FOR 
BEGINNERS Ms.Dhanya S EEE 08-06-2016 

Design and Development 
of Curriculum for Add 

on/ certificate/ Diploma 
|Courses 

POTEUS PCB 
DESIGNING Ms.Liya Alias EEE 08-06-2016 

Design and Development 
of Curriculum for Add 

on/ certificate/ Diploma 
Courses 

Ms.Aju Thomas ELECTRICAL CAD EEE 08-06-2016

Design and Development 
of Curriculum for Add 
on/certificate/ Diploma 
Courses 

Ms.Shoma Mani ETAP EEE 28/01/2017 

ZRIN 

GA 



Switchgear and 
Protection 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 

Mr.Benny K K EEE 20/12/2017 

Power Generation and 
Distribution 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Ms.Preethi Sebastian EEE 20/12/2017 

Control Systems 
(Mechatronics) 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Susan V Ninan EEE 16/08/2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Sebastian Joseph Opto Electronics EEE 20/12/2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Ms.Shaji Jacob Life Skills EEE 20/12/2017 

Distributed Power 

Systems 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Rahumath Beeby KA EEE 20/12/2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Dhanya S Induction Machines EEE 20/12/2017 

Basic Electrical 

Engineering 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Mr.Rahul P EEE 20/12/2017 

Digital Electronics and 

Logic Design 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Mr.Jeneesh Scaria EEE 16/08/2017 

Microcontrollers& 
Embedded Systems 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Jeepa K EEE 16/08/2017 

Hogh Voltage 
Engineering 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

|University 
Ms.Liya Alias EEE 16/08/2017 

mand 



Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Aju Thomas Electrical System Design |EEE 20/12/2017 

Measurements & 

Instrumentation 
Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms Meera Rose Cherian EEE 28/01/2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms Shoma Mani Power System Analysis EEE 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Eugene Peter Digital Signal Processing EEE 23/01/2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Priva SP Control Systems EEE Dec 2016 

BASICS OF 
ELECTRICAL 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Mr.Phejil K Paul EEE 16/6/2017 

BASICS OF 

ELECTRICAL 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Ms.Sreedevi PR EEE 03-03-2017 

Synchronous & InductionE 
|Machines 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Ms.Neeba Sabu 03-03-2017 

MTech- modern computer cSE 
networks 

Setting of question 
papers for PG 

Mr. Vinodh P Vijayan 03-03-2017 

MTech-distributed 
computing system 

Setting of question 
papers for PG 

Mr. George Sebastian CSE 03-03-2017 

COMPUTER 
PROGRAMMING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Jinu P Sainudeen CSE July 2017 

EERMNLY 
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Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 

Ms.Neethu Maria John system software CSE July 2017 

Setting of question 
papers for PG 

Ms. Sreenimol K.R. MTech-web services CSE 03-03-2017 

Introduction to computngcSE 
and problem solving 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Nimmy mol Manuel Dec 2016 

Principles of 

management 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 

Ms. Divya SsB CSE Dec 2016 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 
University 

Ms.Neena Joseph |Compiler construction CSE Dec 2016 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating8 

University 
Ms.Anna Prathibha ShobaComputer graphics CSE June 2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Ms. Vineetha V Nair data structures CSE Dec 2016 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Sujitha.M. Internet computing CSE June 2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Neema George data structures CSE Dec 2016 

Setting of question 
papers for PG Ms.Neema George web security CSE Dec 2016 

Object oriented design 
and Programming 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Ms.Nisha KS CSE Dec 2016 

RIN 



BASICS OF COMPUTER 
PROGRAMMING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the afiliating 

|University 

Ms.Sruthy Emmanuei CSE May 2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the afiliating 

University 
Ms. Simy Mary Kurian artificial intelligence CSE June 2017 

Client server and 

applications 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms Neethu Tom CSE Dec 2016 

database management 
systems 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms Syamamol T CSE Dec 2016 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Ms. Subha Sreekumar compiler construction CSE Dec 2016 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms. Gayathri R Krishna system software CSE June 2017 

design analysis and 

algorithm 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.lissy Liz Jose CSE Nov 2016 

Advanced data structures cSE 
and algorithm 

Setting of question 
papers for PG Ms. Jissy Liz Jose Dec 2016 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

|University 
Ms. Merlin Mary James Securiy in computing CSE June 2017 

|Assessment /evaluation
process of the affliating 

|University 
Ms. Tinu Thomas OPERATING SYSTEMS CSE May 2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University Ms. Seena Teresa George |Nueral Network CSE June 2017 

AN 



Setting of question 

papers for PG 
Ms.Neena Susan Shaiji Software engineering CSE June 2017 

Advanced datbase 

management 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 

Dec 2016 
Ms Gokuia Nath CSE 

MTech Advanced 
datbase management 

Setting of question 

papers for PG 
03-03-2017 

Ms.Gokula Nath CSE 

Design and Development 

of Curriculum for 

certificate Programme 

Aug 2016 
Ms Jinu P Sainudeen certification on java CSE 

Design and Development 
of Curriculum for 

certificate Programme 
Ms Neema George certification on PHP CSE Aug 2016 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Reshma Kassim CE 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
CE 

July 2017 

Rev. Fr.BennetKuriakose structural analysis 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 

July 2017 
Sipli Abraham construction management| CE 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating8 

University 
CE July 2017 

AswathySoman 
engineering mechanics 

ENGINEERING 
MECHANICS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the afiliating 

University 
July 2017 

E Ms. Reni Kruvilla 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
ENVIRONMENTAL CE July 2017 

Manoj CM IMPACT ASSESSMENT ERINL 

EtmanoOF 

NGA 



ENVIRONMENTAL 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Susan Mathew CE July 2017 

ENGINEERING 
MECHANICS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Manjusha P K July 2017 

ENVIRONMENTAL 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Deepak Lekshmanan CE July 2017 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
FLUID MECHANICS July 2017 Revathy N E 

ENGINEERING Ms. Salini Theres N Kuria MECHANICS 
Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
CE July 2017 

STRUCTURAL 
ANALYSISS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Anitha Philip CE July 2017 

DESIGN OF STEEL 
STRUCTURES 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 
Nissy Susan Mani CE July 2017 

GEOTECHNICAL 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Akhil Lal CE July 2017 

ENGINEERING 
MECHANICS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
CE July 2017 

Deepthy S Nair 

ENVIRONMENTAL 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Mrs. Surya Sasidharan CE July 2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Alice Johny FLUID MECHANICS CE August 2016 

P NGALAM C 



GEOTECHNICAL 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the afiliating 

University 
CE August 2016 

Sreelakshmi M. G 

DESIGN OF 

HYDRAULIC 
STRUCTURES 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affliating 

University 

August 2016 
Kavya K Kumar CE 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 

August 2016 TRANSPORTATION 
Aswathy Annie Varghese ENGINEERING CE 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affliating 

University 

August 2016 
Arya Aravind SURVEYING CE 

GEO TECHNICAL 

ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 
CE 

May 2017 
Mr. Vilbin Varghese 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Deepak Vijay geology CE May 2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
CE 

May 2017 
Feba S Thomas engineering mechanics 

design of hydraulic 

|structures 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
CE May 2017 

|Femi Jose 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliatingg 

University 
QsV CE May 2017 

Anu Mathew 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
May 2017 

Reshmi AS 
design of steel structures CE 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
May 2017 design of concrete CE 

Ms. Angitha Ann KuriakOS| structures 

mroor 

ANCGALA 



Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Mr Blesson John mechanics of solids CE May 2017 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 
Mrs. Deepa Varghese surveying CE May 2017 

EMBEDDED 
SOFTWARE DESIGN 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affliating 

University 
18/1/2017 

Ms Jyothisree K R ECE 

ANALOGE 
COMMUNICATIION 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliatingB 

University 

14/6/1017 
Ms. Simi P Thomas ECE 

INTRODUCTION TO 
Ms.Resma Chandran VP ELECTRONICS 

ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 

process of the affiliating 

University 

27/1/2017 
ECE 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 

ANALOG NTEGRATED ECE 06-09-2017 Mr.Reneesh C Zacharia CIRCUITS 

INTRODUCTION TO 

MEMS 

Assessment /evalua 
process of the affliating 

University 
Mr.Rakesh S ECE 06-09-2017 

BASICS OF 
ELECTRONICS 
ENGINEERING 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Ms.Aswathi Gopan ECE 29/8/2016 

Setting of question 
papers for PG programs 

ADAPTIVE AND SMARTECE 17/2/2017 Neethan Elizabeth Abrah4ANTEENNAS 

Setting of question 
papers for PG programs Maria Stephen CMOS VLSI DESIGN ECE 18/1/2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Neethan Elizabeth AbrahaOptical communication ECE 18/1/2017 

of 



Microprocessor & 

Microcontroller 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Maria Stephen ECE 18/1/2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Min Abraham CALCULUS BSH July 2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

UniversityY 
Biy Mathew CALCULUS BSH July 2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Nithya C V CALCULUS BSH July 2017 

ENGINEERIN 
MATHEMATICS3 

Assessment/evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 

Rajeswary P BSH July 2017 

DIFFERENTIAL 
EQUATIONS 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

|University 

Sheen E M BSH August 2016 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Rosemary Joseph CALCULUS BSH July 2017 

DIFFERENTIAL 
EQUATIONS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

|University 

Sreelakshmi S Nair BSH October 2016 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

|University 
Ashamol Cherian CALCULUSs BSH July 2017 

ENGINEERING
PHYSICS 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Sreekanth G BSH July 2017 

ENGINEERING 
PHYSICS 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the afiliating 

University 
Chinchu Anna Varkey BSH July 2017 



ENGINEERING 
PHYSICS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the afiliating 

University 
Lakshmi R Nandh BSH October 2016 

ENGINEERING 
PHYSICS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the afiliating 

University 
Gokul C 8BSH JULY 2017 

ENGINEERING 
CHEMISTRY 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating8 

University 
Albin M John BSH August 2017 

ENGINEERING 
CHEMISTRY 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Saisy K Esthappan BSH April 2017 

ENGINEERING 
CHEMISTRY 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the afiliating 

University 
Reshma Chandran BSH December 2017 

ENGINEERING 
CHEMISTRY 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Angel Mary Sleeba BSH October 2016 

PROFESSIONL 
COMMUNICATION 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Samuel V T BSH October 2016 

PROFESSIONL 
COMMUNICATION 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Alexander Saju BSH October 2016 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the afiliating 

University 
Nandhitha Krishnan ECONOMICS BSH October 2016 

ORGANIZATIONAL 
BEHAVIOUR 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Dr Sibu C Chithran MBA October 2016 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Mr Siby James BUSINESS & SOCIETY MBA October 2016 

1NAA COLL 



MANAGERIAL 
ECONOMICS 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
MrBose Tom MBA October 2016 

BUSINESS 
COMMUNICATION 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms Tinta Baby MBA 22/10/2016 

OPERATIONS Ms Reshma Raveendrana MANAGEMENT 
Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
MBA 19/01/2017 

MANAGEMENT 
INFORMATION SYSTEM 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms Demy Devassy MBA July 2016 

OPERATIONS 
MANAGEMENT 

|Assessment /evaluation 
process of the afiliating 

|University 
Ms Ashu Prakash MBA October 2016 

FINANCIAL 
MANAGEMENT II 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

|University 
Ms Jeenu Mathew MBA 08-05-2017 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affiliating 

University 
Ms.Malini Krishnakumar BUSINESS & soCIETYMBA 22/10/2016 

Assessment /evaluation 
process of the affliating 

University 
Ms Fathima Shirin BUSINESS LAW MBA October 2016 

ERING 






















































































